
 
 
 
 
We are committed to ensuring that our students receive a healthy meal while schools 
are closed. The district will be providing free breakfast and lunch cold bagged meals to 
all students up to the age of 18 during the school closure. We will be updating food pick-
up dates and times every week. 
  
Monday, March 16 - Thursday, March 19 
  
Pickup locations: Severance High School (look for the yellow bus in the east parking 
lot) and 
Windsor High School (parking lot attendants will direct people to pick-up) 
  
Pickup time: 7AM - 11AM 
  
Please note that the only requirement to receive a meal is that student(s) be present 
when meals are picked up. Meals may contain allergens. 
 


